
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
Great Photo Opportunity! 

Thursday, May 2, 2019 
 

For more information, contact: 
Laurie Roberts  
lroberts@parriscommunications.com 
913-220-7488 

 
VETERANS COMMUNITY PROJECT TO BREAK GROUND  

ON VETERANS COMMUNITY CENTER 
	

 

Community Center will Provide Needed Support to 
 Veterans Working to Get Back on their Feet 

 

 
WHO: Veterans Community Project, a non-profit organization founded in Kansas 

City by Veterans for Veterans, will break ground on a new Community Center 
to provide services to the those living in transitional tiny houses for homeless 
Veterans in VCP Village. 

 
WHAT: The Community Center, a 4,600 square foot facility, will provide case 

management services, education, health and wellness programming, social, and 
community-led activities to the Veterans who live in the village. This continuum 
of services leads to improved health and stability.  

 
The Community Center will offer a full continuum of care that enhances the 
housing support provided by VCP Village. This broad approach addresses the 
root causes of homelessness by providing longer-term intensive health, wellness, 
self-sufficiency and community engagement services. 

 
The third and final phase of construction is underway on the remaining 23 tiny 
houses. The construction of this facility would not be possible without the 
generous support of the community.  For donors interested, room sponsorships 
are still available.  

 
WHEN: Thursday, May 2, 2019 

10 a.m. to 11 a.m. 
Brief program begins at 10 a.m. 

 
WHERE: VCP Village 
 1201 East 89th Street (There is designated parking off of 89th and Troost) 
 Kansas City, Missouri 64131 
 


